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Woohoo!  
Everyone who was at Fair has something to celebrate, whether 
you learned something new, made a new friend, or found out 
that your club leader likes turkey legs, just like you! 

Thank you, all, for a wonderful Fair experience! 

New: 
Youth Advisory Council Tues, 9/26/23, 6:30 p.m. 
All youth are invited to be a part of this leadership experience!  
Come and create what you want 4-H to be!  Games, snacks, 
and discussion about what will happen in 4-H in the upcoming year. 

In the 4-H Building at the fairgrounds in Monroe.  Join the conversation!  Bring your ideas! 
 

Volunteer Recognition Dessert Potluck! 
Save the Date!  Sunday, October 15th, 6-8:00 p.m. in the 4-H Building at the fairgrounds in Monroe.   

An event for Volunteers, by Volunteers!  All 4-H volunteers are invited.  Volunteers will be recognized for 
service hours, years, and volunteer education! 

Community Service Opportunity: Gleaning! 
Would your club like to contribute to the Arlington Food Bank by helping to harvest produce this fall? For more 
information about this and other possible service opportunities with Gardeners Sharing Abundance (GSA), 
volunteers please contact GSA volunteer Heinz Roye at hjroye@msn.com . 

Climate Workshop 
Snohomish County Extension staff are gathering for a workshop on climate change and how we can be a part of 
the solution on Wednesday, Sept. 20th, 9 a.m. to 3 p.m., at Willis Tucker Park.  We would love your input.  If this 
topic interests you, please let us know at snoco.4h@wsu.edu to join the conversation.  Lunch provided. 

Reminders: 
Explore 4-H Open House October 7th! 
Please mark your calendars!  Representatives from each program will be needed.  If your club would like to 
have a table at the open house, to recruit new members, please let Beth know: beth.wangen@wsu.edu or 425-
320-9971. 

We will meet new families online at 10 a.m. and at the fairgrounds in Monroe 2:30 – 4:00.   
If your club can help with setup or break-down in the afternoon, please also let Beth know. 
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